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Comment - Mentally ill people on medicaid do not get the latest medications. They still get older 
psychotropics which are less effective and often cause more harm than good. If their savings get too 
high they must go on a spend down and cannot use VA medicaid to pay any part of their medications, 
until this has happened.
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